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Welcoming new Shinnyo Community Impact Fellow

Welcoming new Shinnyo
Community Impact Fellow,
Michael Solorio   
 
Redwood City 2020 is pleased to welcome Michael
Solorio as Redwood City 2020's Shinnyo
Community Impact Fellow. Michael Solorio brings
a wealth of community-based knowledge and we
are fortunate to welcome him on our team to lead
Redwood City Together, Redwood City 2020's
welcoming initiative.
 
Michael Solorio recently graduated from Stanford
University with a degree in Materials Science and
Engineering. He is very passionate to empower
local community members and provide
opportunities for underserved populations. He has
worked as a Safety Coordinator to provide
countermeasures against ICE for El/La Para
TransLatinas, a transgender Latinx Community
Center in San Francisco. He has also worked for Mujeres Migrantes en Progreso to lead a
seminar series about healthy living and community resources for immigrant women in Santa Ana,
California. Michael also brings a passion for building bridges across groups of different ethnicities,
languages, incomes and lifestyles.
 
Michael is excited to be a part of the Redwood City 2020 team and looks forward to being a
reliable community partner as he leads Redwood City Together in this year.
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